
Inspector’s Note to JVH Planning – 18.1.17 

Thank you for your e-mail which I received yesterday.  I have raised your 

concerns about the updated housing land supply information with the Council.  

The Council comments, in summary, that the new evidence represents its 

response to the suite of documentation that you submitted to the examination in 

respect of an ongoing appeal.  While the receipt of late information from any 

party is not ideal, I have taken a pragmatic approach to its acceptance given 

that the hearings themselves have been delayed.  Therefore, in respect of your 

specific queries, I can advise that (1) the updated information will be before the 

examination and (2) that I am happy to accept comments from any representor 

about its contents either in writing (although please note that for practical 

reasons this would need to be with the PO by 5pm on Thursday 26 January 

2016) or orally at the hearing. 

Michael J Hetherington – Inspector 

H2a




